Re: ccNSO Council Statement on the 3™ Draft Proposal of the Cross Community
Working Group Accountability (CCWG Accountability)

The ccNSO Council fully appreciates the exemplary, long and intensive efforts the
CCWG-Accountability has undertaken to deliver the 3" Proposal to the ccNSO as one of
the chartering organizations and wholeheartedly thanks all members and participants of
the CWG-Accountability for their perseverance and hard work.

The ccNSO Council wants to draw the attention to the comments made by the CWG-
Stewardship, and its assessment that the 3™ Proposal does not fully meet the conditions
and requirements of the CWG-Stewardship final transition proposal.

Taking into account the broad, though not unanimous support for the substantial
elements in the 3™ Proposal by a majority of the ccNSO appointed members of the
CCWG, and factoring in the public comments from the ccTLDs and Regional
Organizations on the 3" Proposal, as well as the guidance from the Dublin ccNSO
meeting, the ccNSO Council provisionally supports the direction of travel of the 3rd
Proposal. However, the ccNSO Council strongly recommends that the CCWG-
Accountability implement the changes requested by the CWG-Stewardship. In addition,
the ccNSO Council also notes that based on comments and input from ccTLDs and
Regional Organizations, the 3" ccwa Accountability Proposal will need additional
refinement to take into account concerns raised so as to increase the likelihood of
adoption of the Final Proposal by all. The ccNSO Council would appreciate hearing from
the CCWG Accountability, on whether and to what extent it intends to amend its report
and the associated timeline for such amendments.

On behalf of the ccNSO Council,

Byron Holland
Chair





